March 5, 2020

Mr. Radke & Mrs. Wehlander,

I am writing to inform you that I will resign my position as a Special
Education Para at Huron High School. I have accepted a position within the
school district at the Office of Special Education.

I have enjoyed the past 13 years at Huron High School working with students
and faculty.

My new position begins April 20, 2020, so I will plan for my last day to be
Friday, April 17, 2020.

Sincerely,

Suzie Van Berkum



March 5, 2020

Mr. Terry Rotert,

This letter is to inform you that | am resigning my position from 7th
grade volleyball.

| have taken a full-time position within the district and the hours
will not allow me to work middle school volleyball.

| have enjoyed the experience the past 8 years.

Sincerely,

Sy o Panfeum,

Suzie Van Berkum
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March 5, 2020

Mrs. Linda Pietz & Mrs. Rhonda Kludt,

I am writing this letter to inform you that | will no longer be able to
work the TAP program. | have taken a position within the district
that is full-time, so the hours will not allow me to work the after
school program.

| will begin my new position on April 20, so | will be available until
April 17th.

| have enjoyed the past two years working with the
Kindergarteners and First Grade students and faculty.
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Suzie Van Berkum



